First home match
Friday, 16 September 2011 14:03

We will be playing at Coldstream park this Saturday, September 17 at 1pm. Please come
and support the Blackstones during their first home game of the Fall 2011 season. The UK
women's team will be playing at 11am - you may also wish to support our fellow ruggers.
Thanks!



http://www.g.co/maps/74xpf

